British Sundial Society
@ A BSS Internet Update
Did you know we are now also on Facebook?

As well as our very popular sundial website: www.sundialsoc.org.uk, BSS has,
since September 2011, had a Facebook presence too! In these first few months
our intention has been to limit trials to announcing developments regarding the
present Cheltenham conference but in the future we intend to use Facebook to
announce other new Society initiatives. To visit our Facebook page please point
your browser to:

www.facebook.com/sundialsoc

This will allow you to see a lot about the society, all of our recent updates
regarding progress on the conference and of course in the future we shall post
information here about other aspects of Society development too. Do keep

popping in!

We said above that our website is a very popular one in the World Wide Sundial
Fraternity. All who help make it what it is give their time voluntarily and so
there’s always something to be done. Nevertheless its success is due in no small
part to our webmaster who, over the past few years has revolutionised the
structure of the site to increase its compliance with current web standards, to
retain our well known web address and to make the site much faster to access.
Just look at our site’s world popularity compared with other sundial sites. (Data
supplied by Alexa, March 2012).
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